

BOMERE HEATH C. E. PRIMARY SCHOOL

The Crescent **Bomere Heath** Shrewsbury SY4 3PQ

Executive Headteacher Mrs J Ball

Telephone: 01939 290359 Email: admin@bomereheath.shropshire .sch.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

19 June 2018

I am writing on behalf of the Friends who would like to purchase a present for each of our year six leavers again this year. They have done this for the last nine years and are hoping this gesture will continue each year so that all children in the school will benefit in turn.

They would like to buy each child a 'hoodie' sweatshirt, with the school logo on the front and 'leavers 18' written across the back. Within the number 18 the manufacturers will print all the year 6 children's forename and surname. We ask them to print the name of each child as normally used in school.

There is a choice of colours: Royal blue, New French navy, Red-Hot Chilli, purple or jade. We order all the sweatshirts in age 12/13 as we have found from experience that this size fits all our pupils.

We need you to provide us with an order for the colour your son/daughter would like and because of data protection requirements we do need you to give consent for your child's name to be printed on it. Please would you return the slip below by FRIDAY 22 JUNE so that we have time to place our order. We can then let the children wear them in school towards the end of term if they wish.











Royal Blue New French

YEAR 6 SOUVENIR HOODIE

I give permission for	(child's name) to be printed on t	he back
of the hoodie		

*Colour:	Royal	Blue	/ New	French	Navy	/ Red	Hot	Chilli ,	/ Purple	/ Jade.
----------	-------	------	-------	--------	------	-------	-----	----------	----------	---------

Signed......parent/quardian